
 

 

 

 

November 4, 2014 

Public Service Announcement 

The Liberia Extractive Industries Transparency Initiative (LEITI) has begun processes leading to 

the preparation of the 6th EITI Report for Liberia, covering the fiscal year July 1, 2012 to June 

30, 2013.  

Consistent with Sections 3.2(b) and 4.1(b) of the LEITI Act of July 2009, the LEITI Secretariat 

wishes to inform all companies operating in the oil, mining, agriculture and forestry sectors that 

made payments to any agencies of the Government of Liberia for the period mentioned above 

to take advantage of this exercise by updating their status with the LEITI Secretariat. 

Companies in the above named sectors not yet registered with the LEITI are encouraged to do 

so, and to participate in the 6th EITI reporting process. Kindly note that this is a legal 

requirement and there are penalties for violators.   

Copies of the registration form can be obtained from the LEITI Secretariat located at the Old 
Bureau of the Budget Building, adjacent the Executive Mansion, Redemption Road, Monrovia, 
Liberia – Monday through Friday between 8:30 AM and 5:00 PM daily, or on line at 
www.leiti.org.lr.   
 
Registration is opened from Wednesday, November 5 to Wednesday, November 19, 2014.  
 
For further information, you can contact the LEITI Secretariat cell #+231-777-025-9734 or 

email us at: info@leiti.org.lr.   

  
 
 
Signed: ____________________ 
              LEITI Secretariat      
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